
AMENDMENT NUMBER 1 
 TO “AGREEMENT FOR CONTRACT SERVICES” 

THIS AMENDMENT NUMBER 1 TO AGREEMENT FOR CONTRACT SERVICES (the "First 
Amendment”) is made and entered into as of February 09, 2024 by and between the CITY OF 
IRVINE, a municipal corporation (“City”) and WHELEN ENGINEERING COMPANY, INC., a 
Connecticut corporation (“Contractor”), for the purpose of amending the written “Agreement for 
Contract Services” entered into between City and Contractor as of April 12, 2022, City of Irvine 
contract number 20385 (the “Agreement”). 

1. The expiration date of the Agreement is changed from April 14, 2024 to December 31, 2024
in accordance with EXHIBIT I, attached hereto.

2. PART V, BUDGET, remains unchanged for the current renewal term with a not-to-exceed
contract value of $0.00.

3. Except as set forth in this First Amendment, all terms, conditions, and provisions of the
Agreement are unchanged and remain in full force and effect.

(Signatures follow on next page) 
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IN WITNESS WHEREOF, the parties hereto have caused this First Amendment to the Agreement 
to be executed by their respective duly authorized agents as of the date first set forth above.  

CITY OF IRVINE WHELEN ENGINEERING COMPANY, INC. 

By: directorsign3 By: cpsign5 
      Michael Kent       Gregory Scott  cpname5 
Its: Chief of Police Its:  Vice President of Salescptitle5 

Attest: By: cpsign4 
      Ashish Jain cpname4 

By: clerksign3 Its: CFOcptitle4 
      Carl Petersen 
Its: City Clerk 

APPROVED AS TO FORM: 
RUTAN & TUCKER, LLP 

By: attorneysign3 
  Jeffrey Melching 
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EXHIBIT I

From:   Whelen Engineering 
Re:  WCP Promotion 
Date:  January 18, 2024 

To The Irvine Police Department: 

This letter is to inform your department that the Whelen Cloud Platform (WCP) promotion has 
been extended from your original agreement, contract #20385. This agreement was slated to 
end on April 14, 2024. However, in June of last year (2023) it was extended to end on 
December 31, 2024, to give our customers more time to test and evaluate. Irvine Police 
Department can now determine if they want to keep this service at a subscription price starting 
January 1, 2025.  

If you have any questions, comments, or concerns please contact your Field Solution Engineer 
for additional information.  

Best regards, 

Patrick Stankiewicz 

Pat Stankiewicz 
Field Solution Engineer – West 
603.443.1082 
pstankiewicz@whelen.com  
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